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Newsletter

Diary Dates

December
8th December – Nativity Performance
10th December – Celebration Assembly
10th December – Autumn Reports sent home
15th December – Christmas Lunch

16th December – School Trip to the New Vic Theatre
17th December – School closes for Christmas

January
4th January – INSET Day

5th January – School opens for the spring term
18th January – Class 3 trip to the National Memorial Arboretum

The Christmas count down has begun. There is lots 
going on in school over the next few weeks. Please 

read information and dates carefully.

Happy 130th Birthday

A huge thank you to everyone who supported our 130th

birthday celebrations last weekend. 

Throughout the week, we welcomed a number of past pupils 

and staff to share their experiences of The Valley Primary 

School with our current children.

We all enjoyed a ‘birthday lunch’ which Kat (our school cook) 
provided for us and of course there was cake!

Despite the awful weather we welcomed approximately 100 

visitors into our school on Saturday 27th November. All the  

school archives were on display, which captured the pupils 
and teachers over many years. It was lovely to hear the fond 

memories everyone had to share.

Christmas Shopping!

Our School Council visited Heath House Farm on Thursday 
to purchase the school Christmas tree. All the children 

helped to decorate it  on Friday morning, it 's beginning to 

look a lot like Christmas!



Need to speak to a member of staff?

We continue to use our class email addresses to send and receive 
correspondence. 

Staff do their best to check these emails daily during term t ime.

We respectfully ask that you consider the t imes which emails/ messages 
are sent to staff.

Class One – valleyclass1@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk
Class Two – valleyclass2@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk
Class Three – valleyclass3@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Stars of the Week

Our stars from Friday 26th November;

Class 1 – Mason and Joel
Class 2 – Noah and Harry

Class 3 – Hazel and Freya

www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Follow us on social media

Winter Weather

This week we have seen the winter weather arrive. Please 
ensure the children come to school with suitable outdoor 

clothing to wear at playtime (i.e. coat, hat & gloves).

Our Nativ ity will take place on Wednesday 8th December.

The performances will take place at 9.30am, 

2pm and 6pm.

Entrance to watch the performance is by ticket only.

Due to the latest government guidance, all v isitors need to wear a face 

covering whilst in school, unless they are exempt.

Details regarding how we will run each performance and the time for the 

children to return to school for the evening performance will be sent out in 

a separate letter.

Nativity Time!

Wednesday’s Wrap Around Care
Due to the nativity performance Mark will not be leading our after-

school provision on Wednesday 8th December.

There will be care for those children who require it  unt il 5pm.

Birthdays …......
We would like to wish a very happy birthday to…

Esmae, Mason, Edward and Ellie.

All of whom have a birthday in December. 

We hope you have a fantastic day!
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